Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee

Transportation Biofuels Conference

Submittal Due Date:  Friday, January 12 at 5:00pm (EST)

Submittal Address:    Biofuels_Conference@energy.senate.gov
Conference Date:      Thursday, February 1
Time and Place:         9:30-Noon and 2:30-5:00, Dirksen Building, SDG-50
We invite interested parties to respond to the questions related to transportation biofuels.  Responses may address any one or more of the listed questions.  Please use the attachments on our website to respond.  

Conference Submittal Rules

· There are FIVE main questions.  Submit your response to each question as a separate word document.  Using the separate response attachments will make review and web posting of selected proposals much less difficult.  

· Within each Question document, respond to the clarifying question(s) of your choice by starting a new page.  Do not renumber or rearrange the order of the questions.  To the extent that there is overlap in your responses, please repeat any overlap in each question.

· Each submitter should fill out ONE executive summary explaining which questions are being answered and a summary of those responses (not to exceed one page). 

· Responses should be limited to five pages.  

· Use 12 point Times New Roman font. 
· If you wish to respond to an issue that is related to transportation biofuels but not covered by the questions, please use the designated Word document. 

· Insert your name and affiliation in the header of your responses. 
· Submittals received after the January 12th deadline will be reviewed by staff and maintained in a file, but will not be considered for participation in the Conference.

· Submittals that do not follow these rules will be returned to senders.  These rules are necessary to facilitate the review of the submittals by the Senators and Staff and to allow for posting of selected answers to the Committee website. 

All submittals will be reviewed; however, only a limited number of participants can be invited to participate in the conference.  The limitation is necessary to manage the meeting and permit a useful exchange of ideas.  All efforts will be made to ensure that a variety of stakeholders and recommendations are represented.  Invitations to participate in the conference will be made by January 18, 2007.  The submittals to be discussed at the conference will be posted in advance on the Committee website at http://energy.senate.gov/public/.

Chairman Bingaman will lead and moderate the conference.  Other members of the Senate Energy Committee may be in attendance.  The conference will be open to the public and media.  

Staff contacts for the conference are Tara Billingsley (majority) and Kathryn Clay (minority).    
